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Galloway, NJ –  The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey received notice its accreditation 
has been reaffirmed with two commendations by the Middle States Commission on Higher 
Education (MSCHE). Much of the work for accreditation was initiated through Stockton’s 2020 
Strategic Planning process using a balanced scorecard approach developed at Harvard 
University.  
 
The evaluation team, comprised of representatives of peer institutions, issued a report praising 
Stockton for its emphasis on teaching and a “uniform commitment to students on the part of the 
faculty, administration and staff.”   
 
Accreditation by MSCHE is for a 10-year term. It was granted by the association following 
completion of the normal reaccreditation process, which includes Stockton’s self-study report 
and Middle States’ comprehensive evaluation.  The process includes an on-site visit by a 
MSCHE evaluation team. A “periodic review report” is due in June, 2017 and no further follow-
up is required for compliance.  In many cases, such follow-up is the standard procedure, and 



the fact Stockton was not asked to provide it is an unusual step by MSCHE, according to 
Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp.  
 
“I am quite pleased and gratified that the Middle States Commission on Higher Education has 
reaffirmed our accreditation in such a positive and decisive way,” College President Herman J. 
Saatkamp said.  “This designation confirms our excellence as an institution as we fulfill our 
mission to maintain an environment for excellence for New Jersey students.” 
 
“The MSCHE announcement indicates the College mission, goals and performance standards 
are being achieved at a time when Stockton is completing its 40th anniversary of teaching and 
looking ahead toward a very promising future,” he said.  
 
The MSCHE assessments are conducted through a series of rigorous accreditation standards 
and enforcement. The group’s self-regulation and peer-review process are designed to help 
institutions improve and maintain quality assurance for parents and students. MSCHE 
accreditation is considered a must for parents and students making their choice of a college or 
university and also impacts the institution’s funding and 



 
The Middle States Commission noted the highly qualified and committed faculty, the increase in 
tenure-track faculty and the reduced student faculty ratio.  
 
On a more detailed basis, the evaluation team reported on (among other aspects) Stockton’s 
mission and goals, leadership and governance; planning, allocation of resources, student 
retention and admission, support services, faculty, educational offerings, and student learning 
outcomes.  
 
In many cases, institutions that did not fare as well as Stockton face different levels of actions 
from MSCHE that include deferring or postponing a decision, recommending issues to be 
addressed, requirement of a supplemental information report, monitoring reports for possible 
non-compliance, warnings, probation, suspension or outright removal of accreditation. 
Stockton’s re-affirmation without follow-up is highly unusual and a reflection on Stockton’s 
academic and administrative excellence. 
 
“This is a very exciting time to be at Stockton, and the excellent grades earned in the Middle 
States Commission report serve as an incentive for continued fine work by our students, faculty 
and staff,” Dr. Saatkamp concluded.  
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